
Shirley Savage
Bath
LD 1149
 Senator Hickman, Representative Supica and members of the Veterans and Legal 
Affairs Committee,  my name is Shirley S. Savage and I am from Bath. I am 
respectfully requesting that LD 1149 be put on a statewide ballot for all Mainers have 
their say on November 4. This issue affects all voters in the state.
For the past several years, I have voted via absentee ballot as I was a full-time 
caregiver for my husband. I was not able to leave him alone and therefore couldn't 
make it to the polls on election day. I was able to vote via absentee ballot and make 
my voice heard. 
Voting in elections is extremely important to me. The ability to cast my vote via 
absentee ballot gives me the opportunity to participate in decisions affecting all of us. 
Please do you utmost to enure that absentee voting remains an option for all Mainers.
Thank you for your time. 
 


